
THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
CHAIRMAN Tel. (603) 271-2431
Thomas B. Getz

FAX (603) 271-3878
COMMISSIONERS
Clifton C. Below TDD Access: Relay NH
Amy L. Ignatius 1 -800-735-2964

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Website:
AND SECRETARY PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
Debra A. Howland 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

June 8, 2010

Corey Schultz
Integrys Energy Services, Inc.
1716 Lawrence Drive
DePere, WI 54115

Re: DE 10-145, Integrys Energy Services, Inc.’s Certification Application
Pursuant to RSA 362-F on behalf of Crimson Solar, LLC
Request for Additional Information

Dear Mr. Schultz:

On May 25, 2010, the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
(Commission) received an application from Integrys Energy Services, Inc. on behalf of
Crimson Solar, LLC requesting certification for the Crimson Solar facility as a Class II
source pursuant to RSA 362-F, New Hampshire’s Renewable Portfolio Standard law.
Staff has reviewed your application and has noted the following items that must be
addressed before your application is considered complete:

1.) Your application does not clearly state who owns the facility. The Interconnection
Service Agreement, Exhibit F to your application, names Crimson Solar, LLC as the
interconnecting customer. However, the Certification of Completion Simplified Process
Interconnection, Exhibit E to your application, identifies Harvard University as the
interconnecting customer. Please clarify who own the facility.

2.) Please provide a signed affidavit by the owner of the facility attesting to the accuracy
of the contents of the application. See N.H. Code of Administrative Rules Puc 2505.02
(b) (14).

3.) The letter to Crimson Solar LLC from NST which is included in Exhibit E to
your application, states that the system is 250 kilowatts. However, the New England
Power Pool Generation Information System identifies the facility as having 501
kilowatts. Please explain this discrepancy.

These items must be received by the Commission to complete your application.
Until such time as your application is complete, your application will not be processed.
If the requested documentation is not provided within ten business days, your file will be



closed without prejudice. Please refer to docket number DE 10-145 in all future
correspondence with the Commission. Should you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to contact me. My phone number is 603-271-2431 and my e-mail is
maureen.reno@puc.nh.gov.

Maureen L. Reno
Utility Analyst III

cc: Suzanne Amidon
Staff Attorney


